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Mail-in voting has proven to be secure and has helped drive more civic participation 

in elections. There is no reason to remove this as the primary option in Oregon. 

Should Oregon decide to do this, the administrative costs for quickly turning to in-

person voting--not to mention the time away from work for many people--will be a 

detriment to our economy. 


